

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Version for ease of reading available on the THORL website. HERE

In this newsletter:

Round 8 of the 2016/17 Season UK Slot Car Festival 2017/18 AFX in the UK

## THORL Round 8 – June 4th @ North London SCC

The final THORL round of the 2016/17 season will be held on the 4<sup>th</sup> June at North London Slot Car Club, in, Finchley, London. Directions to the venues location are now up on the THORL website.

All are welcome to attend, and as always, all cars and equipment can be provided.



## UK Slot Car Festival 2017 May 13/14th 2017

The UKs largest gathering of Slot Car enthusiasts, Manufactures and Retailers took place over the weekend of 13/14<sup>th</sup> May.

THORL was in the HO and 1/43 areas with a routed BSTS track, 4 lane AFX track and an AutoWorld Drag strip. Joining us was a fantastic Matchbox Powertrack Layout.

Particularly pleasing was coming 3<sup>rd</sup> in best track at the event. Many thanks to all those who helped out over a very busy weekend. The 2018 festival will be on the 19/20 May.





More event details of the 2018 event at http://www.ukslotcarfestival.co.uk

## **AFX** in the UK

Unfortunately, it looks like Horizon Hobby has withdrawn AFX cars, parts and sets in the UK or Europe.

Retailers can no longer order items in.

AFX is now displaying the option to ship from the US to the UK from their website <a href="www.afxracing.com">www.afxracing.com</a>.

Retailers in the US continue to ship to the UK, of which a selection can be found on the links page of the THORL website.

More details of our events are available on the website and on our Facebook Page.

News, information, and the latest results can be found on the THORL website.

Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website.

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject. www.thorl.co.uk